
  

 
Laboratories at Adventist Healthcare Washington Adventist Hospital, Shady Grove Medical Center 
and Germantown Emergency Center 
          

Date: July 21, 2017 

INTERNAL LABORATORY ALERT 
Subject: Abnormal Flagging in SQ 

 

The Laboratory is informing you of the following: 
 
Effective date: July 24, 2017 

Sunquest flag for 
abnormal results: 

The flag for an abnormal qualitative (non-numerical) result will be 
changed from “AB” to an asterisk “*” 

 
Other notes: 

 
• The new flag will appear when viewing results online in SQ and 

on printed patient reports. 
 

• There is NO change to high (H) and low (L) flags for numerical 
results or for the critical value flag  
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